
Commissioners, administrator should get priorities straight

County Administrator Danny Jordan is trying to dissuade the voters from increasing the number of 
commissioners from three to five. He uses a potential monetary tax increase as his argument.

Perhaps Jordan should let the public know about his outrageous salary and golden parachute. And of 
course, the current commissioners make more than the governor of the state of Oregon.

These people need to get their priorities straight. Their job is to serve the people of Jackson County, not
line their own pockets.

Linda Barnett / Ashland
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